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Church of Christ the King

MARRIAGE

Please contact the pastor six months to one year 
prior to the intended day of marriage. 

THE SACRAMENTS OF BAPTISM, 

RECONCILIATON AND FIRST COMMUNION

Pre-registration and parish preparation programs 
are required before all the Sacraments of 
Initiation. Registration forms are found at the 
entrances to the Church. Completed forms can be 
returned either in the collection basket or to the 
rectory. Confirmation will be celebrated in 2016.

VISITATION OF THE SICK

Please call the rectory if you require prayers for the 
sick. Holy Communion will be brought to the sick  
upon request. Please call the rectory.

ANOINTING OF THE SICK

This sacrament is celebrated following the 12:05 
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Parish Office & Mailing Address

21 Ste-Anne Road, Box 787

Sudbury, On  P3E 4S1

Phone:  705-674-6447

Fax:  705-674-2921

Parish Email: 
christtheking@diocesessm.org

 
Parish Website: 

www.christthekingsudbury.com

Parish Web-Cam
(live coverage of all Masses):
www.christthekinglive.com

PARKING
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Church as well as neighbouring parking 
lots. Free on Saturdays & Sundays. First 

two hours free on Weekdays. Obtain 
ticket from machine for free hours.
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Rev. J. Myles Sharpe – In Residence

Rev. Mr. Roland Muzzatti – Deacon
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SUNDAY MASSES

Saturday                   5:00 pm
Sunday                  9:30 am & 11:00 am
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HERMAN'S I.D.A.

Herman Reich, Owner

240 Regent Street

705-674-3339

Shoppin
 Locally

Saves Gas!

North Heritage Realty Brokerage
INDEPENDENTLY OWNED AND OPERATED

Richard Asselin, Broker

705-688-0007
Res:  705-675-1478
www.royallepage.ca

Docks & Decks
Unlimited Inc.

Floating & Aluminum Docks
Boat Lifts & Railways

Custom Decks • Docks • Fences • etc.
Shipping Crates & Pallets
www.docksndecks.com

Roger Gainer  705-523-2169
1332 Pioneer Rd.

"You Should See What We Saw"

Open 7 days a week
1942 Regent St. S.

705-222-1942
www.HerbertFisheries.ca

Restaurant

Take-Out

Market

SPOT

RETIREMENT LIVING. . . STAYING YOUNG AT HEART

RED OAK VILLA

705.673.0050

THE AMBERWOOD

SUITES

705.522.5289

Rosery FloristRosery Florist
Pat Ptaszynski
74 Larch St.

705-673-7161
www.roseryfloristltd.ca

Lecoupe Arctic Glacier
Packaged Ice • Blocks • Crushed

Cold Storage • Ice Sculptures
Customer Service Always Comes First

433 McKim St.  705-675-4423

Help pay for a...

BLUE DOOR CAFÉ Lunch

Send 
donations to:
Blue Door Café
344 Elgin St.
Sudbury, ON  P3E 3N9

             Thank you!

67 Elm St.
705-222-3333

Real Estate Real Estate •• Wills  Wills • Estates Estates

Diane VioletteDiane Violette, B.A., LL.B.B.A., LL.B.

11 Elgin St.  705-674-1300
Service Bilingue     violettelaw.comService Bilingue     violettelaw.com

VioletteViolette

Law OfficesLaw Offices

We specialize in parties &
celebrations of all sizes up to

275 people!

Christmas Parties
Cocktail Parties

Dinner & Dances
Anniversaries

Weddings
Baby Showers

705.523.2794
1351-D KELLY LAKE ROAD, SUDBURY

WWW.VERDICCHIO.CA

CATERING & EVENTS

THE PERFECT TO ADVERTISESPOTSPOT

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE PLEASE CALL 1-800-268-2637

YOUR BUSINESS!

HERBERT
         FISHERIES



SSign Up Sunday Coming!! 
We would like all of the leaders from the different ministries to 
forward a current list of all active members on their teams to the 
Parish Office as soon as possible so we can arrange to host our 
“Sign Up Sunday”. Anyone interested in any of our ministries can 
contact the Parish Office.  
 

ANNOUNCED MASSES 
Tuesday, January 12  
1 Samuel 1:9-20; Mark 1:21-28 
Deceased & Living members of the CWL 
Alice Maddix & Clarie Gallant by The Andrews Family 
Wednesday, January 13 
1 Samuel 3:1-10, 19-20; Mark 1:29-39 
Audrey Martin by Ernie & Colleen O’Hare 
Mr & Mrs James Mahon by Alice & Mary 
Thursday, January 14 
1 Samuel 4:1-11; Mark 1:40-45 
Deceased Relatives and Friends by Joan McPhee 
Ronald Trottier by Pauline & Dave Bonneville 
Friday, January 15 
1 Samuel 8:4-7, 10-22a; Mark 2:1-12 
Florimondo Cacciotti by Rosa Cacciotti & Family 
Bill Weir by Peggy & Tony Sottile 
Saturday, January 16 
1 Samuel 9:1-4, 17-19; 10-1a; Mark 2:13-17 
5:00 pm  
Len Gainer by the Knights of Columbus Council 6074 
Melody Cappelletti by Nonna Rosa 
Sunday, January 17 
Isaiah 62:1-5; 1 Corinthians 12:4-11; John 2:1-11 
9:30 am 
Intentions of the Parishioners 
11:00 am 
Samuel Mensour by Ken & Margaret Rivers & Family 
Bernadette Bertrand by Richard & Kathy Hoag 
 

 
Christ the King Fundraiser! 

Ladies are you ready for the BEST BARGAIN in Town! Mark 
your calendars for January 30th. Doors open in large hall at 10:00 
am. We are selling new and ‘gently used’ purses. FIVE BUCKS, 
FIVE BUCKS, FIVE BUCKS! Coffee, tea and muffins available 
for $2.00. Bring your friends!  

Cindy is looking for a few volunteers 
that will help on Wednesday, 
January 13th at 9:00 am to help take 

down our beautiful (but crispy) cedar garland bows and the 
decorations in the hall. The more people to help, the faster the 
cleaning will be! Please contact the office if you can help! 
Thank You! 
 

PARISH BREAKFAST  
Due to the installation of our new dishwasher 
in the hall kitchen we are postponing the 

Parish Breakfast until Sunday, January 24th, 2016 
following the 9:30 am Mass, Parish Hall. Adults: $7/each.. 
Tickets at the door. (Volunteers Welcome!) 
 

OUR CATHOLIC SCHOOLS – VIRTUE OF THE MONTH 
During the month of January, our Catholic Schools are celebrating 
the value of RESPONSIBILITY. We will work with the students to 
develop models that enable them to make good and 
conscientious decisions based on scriptural values. We will 
emphasize the importance of making decisions that do not harm 
themselves, others or the environment. We will also remind the 
students of the importance of being able to say “sorry” when they 
make mistakes and to act correctly, as Jesus would have, in these 
situations. Please help us by praying for the staff and students as 
we explore this important virtue. “Do just what I have done for 
you.” John 13 
 

COMMUNITY NEWS 
►CCE Sudbury Irish Arts Association, Inc. will be hosting an Irish 
Ceili Dance at the Moose Hall (212 Frood Rd) in Sudbury on January 
8 from 7:30-11:00 pm. Live music by The Wild Geese and the Caller 
is Maureen Mulvy-O’Leary. Members are $13, Non-members $20 at 
the door ($17 advanced), students $7, children under 12 are free. ►
St. Charles College Open House Tuesday, January 12th, 2016 at 6:30 
pm. All Grade 6, 7, & 8’s invited! Live the Experience! Register now 
for Grades 7, 8 & 9. ► Week Of Prayer For Christian Unity Prayer 
Breakfast, Monday, January 18th, 7am-8:30am at St. Patrick Catholic 
Church, 39 Walford Rd.  Full Hot Breakfast At $15.00.  In Support 
Of Sudbury Project Hope/Projet Espoir – refugee sponsor.  Special 
Speaker:  Mr. Jim Gordon, Chair of Project Hope and Sudbury 
Lifeline.  Ticket Reservation:  by January 11th - 
m.kmarcotte333@gmail.com ► “Breakfast/ brunch by the Knights 
of Columbus to be served at “Ste Anne des Pins” parish hall, 
(downtown), January 17th  2016, from 10:00 am to 1:00 pm. We will 
be serving eggs, pancakes, home fries, beans, ham, toasts, sausages, 
fruit cocktail, tea, coffee and juice. Price: adult $7, children $3 and 
families $17. Welcome to all.” Please use the Beech Street parking 
lot.”  

Lenten Retreat at Villa Loyola 
“Praying the Great Hymns and Psalms of Lent” 
Fr. Gilles Mongeau, s.j. will lead us in meditation on the great 
hymns and psalms of Lent as a way of helping us come closer 
to Christ who has emptied himself out of love for us. 
Dates: From Friday March 11 (7pm) to Sunday March 

13 (1pm) 2016 
Cost:  $230.00 live-in/$150.00 commute 
Registration: Call 705-522-3502 ext, 0 Monday to Friday or 
by email at loyola@isys.ca 

WEEKLY OFFERTORY REPORT December 27 - 
January 5/16 

Sunday Collections (298 envelopes; $26.41 average) 
Loose Offerings 
PADP – Offerings (26 donors: $105.96 average) 

$7869.00 
$512.10 

$2755.00 
Heating System  $1320.00 
Building Fund  $1105.00 
Christmas Collection $2855.00 
New Year’s Collection $2617.00 
Initial Offering $1170.00 
Needs of the Canadian Church $10.00 
Evangelization of Nations $10.00 
The operational needs of our parish are sustained solely 
by parishioner bequests, donations of time, talent and 

treasure – Thank you to all! 

First Week in Ordinary Time 
January 10, 2016 

PARISH NEWS 

THANK YOU ! MIIGWECH ! MERCI 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank all members 
of our Diocesan Church - lay faithful, priests, deacons, 

religious, Women of the Diocesan Order of Service - for their good 
wishes and generosity toward me on the occasion of my 75th 
Birthday and retirement from my pastoral responsibilities as 
Diocesan Bishop. 
Your unwavering friendship and support, particularly that of my 
brother priests during these past twenty-nine years will forever be 
engraved in my memory and my heart. I bless the Lord for the road 
travelled together. May His spirit always keep us faithful and proud to 
belong to this great and beautiful diocese in Northern Ontario. 
 
INSTALLATION OF OUR NEW BISHOP 

This Wednesday, January 13, 2016 at 10:00 a.m. at the Pro-Cathedral 
of the Assumption in North Bay, Most Reverend Marcel 
Damphousse will formally be installed as the 6th Bishop of our 
Diocese. ALL members of the laity and clergy are invited to attend. 
Regional Welcoming Eucharistic Celebrations will also be held in 
Sudbury on Wednesday, January 20, 2016 at 7:00 p.m. at Ste-Anne-
des-Pins Church and in Sault Ste. Marie on Wednesday January 27, 
2016 at 7:00 p.m. at St. Jerome Church. Both gatherings will be 
followed by a “Meet and Greet” the new Bishop in the parish hall. 
ALL are welcome! 

 

KIDS’ KORNER… 
Today as we celebrate the Feast of the Baptism 
of the Lord we recall that through our Baptism we 
belong to God. God calls us to follow Him, to 
listen to His will and to answer. In this Year of 

Mercy, pray with our children for the grace to accept the 
invitation to be Merciful like the Father.  
 

C.W.L Members –The first General meeting of 
the year will take place on Tuesday, January 12, 2016 
at 1pm in the Sacristy. All members are welcome to 

attend. 
 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank the following 
people for their help with organizing, facilitating and 
mentoring the Sacramental Prep Team for the Confirmation 
Sacraments that took place on October 18, 2015: 

Sara Hill  Deacon Steve Callaghan 
Robert Pappin  Deacon Roland Muzzatti 

Msgr. Brian Dixon 
And to all those that worked with us to make this day a time of 
hope and celebration to help our young people put their faith 
into action.  
 

A Reminder…. 
Please Pick-Up Your 2016 Offering Envelope Box  
located in the Sacristy. A new set has been issued for  

everyone who used them in 2015. Please carefully look for a box with 
your name on it. Using these envelopes enables us to issue you an 
income tax receipt at year end. Blank sets are available for those who 
wish to start using them in the New Year. 
 

A Special Thank You from all our Priests for 

you generous gifts, cards and best wishes over 
the Holiday Season. 

 
Thank you to all who participated in making 

our Christmas and New Year’s Celebrations beautiful once 
again. 

  
Jukebox Saturday Night Report 
 The fundraiser that was held on November 14, 2015 
for the renovations in the large hall kitchen to 
accommodate the new dishwasher was a grand total of 
$3345.72 after expenses. It was such a rockin’ success; 
we are now holding a repeat performance on May 28, 
2016. For more information for tickets, please contact 

Cindy through the parish office. (Tickets are already half sold out, so 
don’t delay!) 
 

First Reconciliation and First Communion 
Registrations forms for the Sacraments of 
Reconciliation and First Communion are at the 
entrances to the Church.  All children in Grade 3 or 
older who have not received these sacraments are 
encouraged to attend preparation sessions that will begin January 
27, 2016. 
 

Residency Changes at Christ the King 
Our beloved Father James Sharpe has moved from our Rectory to 
Meadowbrook Retirement Village in Lively. We wish Fr. Sharpe a 
wonderful new year in his new home and pray for peace for him 
during this time of transition. 
 
Welcome!  
Please help us in welcoming Father Vince Fiore 
as our newest member to residence in the 
Church Rectory. Welcome to Christ the King! 
The parish Finance Committee is looking for more members. 
Please contact the parish office at christtheking@diocesessm.org 
or by phone at 705-674-6447 to leave your contact information. 

Parish life for the week … 
Monday, January 11 – January 17, 2016 

Monday, 11 ~ Parish office closed ~ 
7:30-9:30 pm-AA Men’s Group (small hall) 

Tuesday, 12 12:05 pm-Mass  
8:00-10:00 pm-AA Unity Group (large hall) 
1:00 pm-First General Meeting CWL (Sacristy) 

Wednesday, 13 12:05 pm-Mass 
4:30 pm-Meeting of Downtown Churches 
(Sacristy) 

Thursday, 14 
 

12:05 pm-Mass  
1:30-2:30 pm-Al-Anon Family Group (small hall) 

Friday, 15 10:00 am-Mass 
Saturday, 16 5:00 pm-Mass 
Sunday, 17 

 
9:30 am-Mass  
11:00 am-Mass 
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705-675-2388

Chelmsford
705-855-4502

E l l e ro
M o n u m e n t s
380 Second Ave North

Sudbury
705-674-4704

El lero  Custom Grani te  Counter tops

Cremation Urns
Monument Restoration Services

Monuments & Markers

401 Frood Rd.

705-673-6023

HOLY

TRINITY
MEN'S CLUB

Church of Christ the King

MARRIAGE

Please contact the pastor six months to one year 
prior to the intended day of marriage. 

THE SACRAMENTS OF BAPTISM, 

RECONCILIATON AND FIRST COMMUNION

Pre-registration and parish preparation programs 
are required before all the Sacraments of 
Initiation. Registration forms are found at the 
entrances to the Church. Completed forms can be 
returned either in the collection basket or to the 
rectory. Confirmation will be celebrated in 2016.

VISITATION OF THE SICK

Please call the rectory if you require prayers for the 
sick. Holy Communion will be brought to the sick  
upon request. Please call the rectory.

ANOINTING OF THE SICK

This sacrament is celebrated following the 12:05 
noon Mass on the first Friday of each month.  You 
may also call the rectory to make an appointment.

Vocations to the Priesthood and Religious Life

For information, contact Fr. Pat Woods at the 
Office of Vocations 1-705-949-1072 or 
pwoods@diocesecentre.com and check out 
www.beapriest.ca

Parish Office & Mailing Address

21 Ste-Anne Road, Box 787

Sudbury, On  P3E 4S1

Phone:  705-674-6447

Fax:  705-674-2921

Parish Email: 
christtheking@diocesessm.org

 
Parish Website: 

www.christthekingsudbury.com

Parish Web-Cam
(live coverage of all Masses):
www.christthekinglive.com

PARKING

Municipal Parking Lot on west side of 
Church as well as neighbouring parking 
lots. Free on Saturdays & Sundays. First 

two hours free on Weekdays. Obtain 
ticket from machine for free hours.

SITE ADDRESS

30 Beech Street
Sudbury, ON

PARISH STAFF

Monsignor Brian Dixon – Pastor

Rev. J. Myles Sharpe – In Residence

Rev. Mr. Roland Muzzatti – Deacon

Wanda Sutton – Music Director & Coordinator

Sue Peters – Parish Secretary

SUNDAY MASSES

Saturday                   5:00 pm
Sunday                  9:30 am & 11:00 am

WEEKDAY MASSES

Tuesday to Friday   12:05 pm

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION

Tuesday to Friday    11:30 am to 11:45 am
Saturday              4:00 pm to 4:30 pm
By appointment   please call the rectory

HERMAN'S I.D.A.

Herman Reich, Owner

240 Regent Street

705-674-3339

Shoppin
 Locally

Saves Gas!

North Heritage Realty Brokerage
INDEPENDENTLY OWNED AND OPERATED

Richard Asselin, Broker

705-688-0007
Res:  705-675-1478
www.royallepage.ca

Docks & Decks
Unlimited Inc.

Floating & Aluminum Docks
Boat Lifts & Railways

Custom Decks • Docks • Fences • etc.
Shipping Crates & Pallets
www.docksndecks.com

Roger Gainer  705-523-2169
1332 Pioneer Rd.

"You Should See What We Saw"

Open 7 days a week
1942 Regent St. S.

705-222-1942
www.HerbertFisheries.ca

Restaurant

Take-Out

Market

SPOT

RETIREMENT LIVING. . . STAYING YOUNG AT HEART

RED OAK VILLA

705.673.0050

THE AMBERWOOD

SUITES

705.522.5289

Rosery FloristRosery Florist
Pat Ptaszynski
74 Larch St.

705-673-7161
www.roseryfloristltd.ca

Lecoupe Arctic Glacier
Packaged Ice • Blocks • Crushed

Cold Storage • Ice Sculptures
Customer Service Always Comes First

433 McKim St.  705-675-4423

Help pay for a...

BLUE DOOR CAFÉ Lunch

Send 
donations to:
Blue Door Café
344 Elgin St.
Sudbury, ON  P3E 3N9

             Thank you!

67 Elm St.
705-222-3333

Real Estate Real Estate •• Wills  Wills • Estates Estates

Diane VioletteDiane Violette, B.A., LL.B.B.A., LL.B.

11 Elgin St.  705-674-1300
Service Bilingue     violettelaw.comService Bilingue     violettelaw.com

VioletteViolette

Law OfficesLaw Offices

We specialize in parties &
celebrations of all sizes up to

275 people!

Christmas Parties
Cocktail Parties

Dinner & Dances
Anniversaries

Weddings
Baby Showers

705.523.2794
1351-D KELLY LAKE ROAD, SUDBURY

WWW.VERDICCHIO.CA

CATERING & EVENTS

THE PERFECT TO ADVERTISESPOTSPOT

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE PLEASE CALL 1-800-268-2637

YOUR BUSINESS!

HERBERT
         FISHERIES




